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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: December 12, 2024 
To: Deadwood City Commission 
From: Justin Lux, Parking & Transportation Director 
Re: Canyon Cab Device License Transfers

 
 

On December 12, 2024, the Parking and Transportation Committee considered 
the transfer of five (5) taxi device licenses. Canyon Cab is no longer operating in 
Deadwood and held the licenses the committee considered. Canyon Cab came 
to an agreement with Black Hills Taxi for two (2) of the licenses, Deadwood Taxi 
for two (2) of the licenses, and Black Hills Grab-A-Cab for one (1) of the 
licenses. This would reduce our licensed cab companies from five (5) to four (4), 
which is not contrary to ordinance. The Parking and Transportation 
recommends approval of the license transfers. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 
 
  


